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Please reject the recommendation of a GM committee and instead adopt a strong network
manager model as proposed by Seamless Bay Area and other advocates.

Now 1s the time to think big, replace our Balkanized transportation system and create
something that can actually draw in riders, setting the stage for the transportation era in the
Bay Area that is so essential to achieving our equity, access, and carbon goals.

The status quo 1sn’t working anymore. We need strong action and RNM executive board
proposal won’t cut it. Be bold and appoint a strong network manager.

Thank you,
Sam Sadle
San Francisco
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